
   

Hopedale Planning Board 
Meeting Minutes 

Via Zoom Video Conference 
April 20, 2022 

 
 

Recorded meeting can be found on the Town of Hopedale website under meeting videos. 
The hearing was opened at 7:00 pm. 
      
Members that were present:  Stephen Chaplin, Chair 
       
Interim Secretary:   Mary Arcudi 
Applicants and Representatives: Attorney Joe Antonellis, Attorney Eli Leino   
Guests: Rob Callahan, Gentile Family, Lewis Family Ashworth Family, 

Mike Reynolds  
       
 
Due to an administrative issue, this meeting was not an official meeting. Only the chairman was 
present.   
Attorney Joe Antonellis agreed to continue this hearing to April 25, 2022 seeking approval for 
site plan review at 75 Plain Street. 
Attorney Eli Leino, representing John Burns and Rick Lima for approval of the Hopedale Ridge 
subdivision application agreed to continue this hearing to May 16, 2022. This application will be 
re-noticed in the Milford Daily News and all abutters will be notified by mail.   
Chairman Stephen Chaplin kept the meeting open until 7:15 to notify any potential residents who 
may have wanted to join the hearing of the meeting date changes. Shortly after that time, the 
meeting was closed. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Mary Arcudi 
Planning Board Interim Secretary 
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